
This New York Life’s Grief-Sensitive Schools Initiative decal recognizes that our school, Green Tech

Charter School, has committed to better support grieving students and build a more robust culture of

grief support and resiliency.

For more information about the Grief-Sensitive Schools Initiative, please visit:

https://www.newyorklife.com/foundation/grief-sensitive-schools-initiative

For resources to support grieving students and their families, please visit: www.grievingstudents.org
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